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Autumn Term Newsletter 

‘Making a difference’ 

Head Teacher Update 

What an eventful week at Mere Green. The week started with the rescue of 
the fox on the field, I know that Miss Thornton has kept you updated with his 
progress through Class Dojo and we have been informed that he is 
recovering well. Enrichment activities have been in full swing this week and 
children are really enjoying the range of clubs on offer; remember if you 
would like your child to participate in any of the enrichment clubs, please 
send a message to admin via Class Dojo.  
 
I wrote to you last week, informing you of my jury service; however, I have 
now been dismissed from service and I am back in school.  
 
Have a wonderful weekend.  
  
Kristal Brookes 

Headteacher 

MAD Award 

Congratulations to this week’s MAD nominees: Jovie, Rita, Alvin, Elliott, Ember, Nina, Ted, 
Avani, Ronnie, Flynn, Frankie, Caitlin and Zlata. 

These children have been nominated by their class teacher for Making A Difference, this is 
either through demonstrating our school values or school rules.  

Attendance 

The class with the highest 
attendance this week is:  

Class 3D with 99%  

The most punctual class this week 
was:  

Class 3D 

Key Dates 

 

 

0121 308 1384 

admin@meregrn.bham.sch.uk 

Head Teacher 

Mrs Kristal Brookes Mere Green Primary School 

Mere Green Road 

Four Oaks 

B75 5BL  

Event Date 

Wellbeing Week Week Commencing 10th October 

Year 6 Twycross Zoo Monday 10th October 2022 

Year 2 Blakesley Hall  Wednesday 12th October 2022 

CBSO Musical Storytime Wednesday 12th October 

Year 3 Lapworth Museum Friday 14th October 

Child Progress Meetings 

Our child progress meetings will be 
taking place on Wednesday 19th 
October from 3.30pm until 6pm.  

All meetings will be face to face and 
bookings with teachers will be done 
on MCAS (mychildatschool).  

We will inform you when bookings 
are available on MCAS. 


